
PUBLIC NOTICE
Federal Communications Commission
45 L St., N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20554

News Media Information 202 / 418-0500
Internet: https://www.fcc.gov

TTY: 1-888-835-5322

DA 21-286
Released:  March 8, 2021

NOTICE OF INTERCONNECTED VOIP NUMBERING AUTHORIZATION GRANTED 

WC Docket No. 20-419

The Wireline Competition Bureau has granted the application listed in this notice pursuant to the 
Commission’s streamlined procedures for interconnected VoIP numbering authorization applications.1  
The proceeding listed in this Public Notice will be terminated, and the docket will be closed, 60 days from 
the date of this Public Notice if there are no further filings in this proceeding or, if there are additional 
filings, after 60 days of inactivity in the record.   

Interconnected VoIP Numbering Authorization Application Filed by Zoom Voice 
Communications, Inc. Pursuant to Section 52.15(g)(3) of the Commission’s Rules, WC Docket 
No. 20-419 (Dec 9, 2020), Public Notice, DA 21-122 (WCB Feb 5, 2021).  

Effective Grant Date: March 8, 2021

For further information, please contact Margoux Newman at margoux.newman@fcc.gov, Jordan 
Reth at jordan.reth@fcc.gov, or Michelle Sclater at michelle.sclater@fcc.gov.

-FCC-

1 See 47 CFR § 52.15(g)(3).  The Commission received one comment for this proceeding. See CarrierX Comments, 
WC Docket. No. 20-419 (filed Feb. 22, 2021).  We note that CarrierX’s comments were not timely filed and, in any 
case, did not “raise [any] substantive public interest concerns that require further Commission review.”  See 47 CFR 
§ 52.15(g)(3)(iii)(C).
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